Invitation / Welcome by the Polish President

Dear Golfers and Guests,

For the second time, our Association has the honor of hosting
senior golfers from many European countries. Our first
experience of organizing such a big golf event came in 2017
when ESGA granted us the organization of the Seniors 55+ Cup
and Championship tournament.

| think some of you were present during the 2017 tournament and
I’m sure you have good memories. In 2024 we will do our best to
make our Masters 75+ and Masters 65+ feel comfortable in Poland.

The tournaments this time will take place on two top Polish golf
courses with great infrastructure: Sand Valley Golf Resort and
Mazury Golf & Country Club.

Because of the increasing amount of players (300 golfers are
expected to take part) and having only two golf courses, ESGA has
asked us to extend the tournament by one day.

That means the Masters 75+ will start and end the competition
one day before the Masters 65+. It will be a common opening
ceremony (June 30), but a separate closing ceremony.

Players in Masters 75+ must arrive on June 29, while Masters 65+
can arrive one day later.

All players should stay at a hotel on, or near, the golf course.
Players in the Masters are recommended to stay at Sand Valley
apartments and villas. Players in the Super Seniors Championship
should also stay at Sand Valley apartments and villas or the nearby
hotel Focus in Elblag. Players in the Super Seniors Cup will stay at
Anders Hotel.

Anders Hotel is the main tournament hotel. The opening ceremony
and the closing ceremony for the Super Seniors will be at this
hotel. The closing ceremony for Masters will be at Sand Valley Golf
Resort.

This time we would like to show you another famous region of
Poland, with lots of lakes, forests, and historical places. | am sure
you will have a fantastic time seeing the many interesting places
the region has to offer, we've prepared some real gems to show
you.

For your accommodation, we have chosen some of the best
hotels in the area with wellness services also available. We are
confident that the chosen accommodation partners will exceed
expectations, along with the Polish Senior Golf Association with
engagement from Provincial and city authorities as well as with
help from the Polish Golf Union will do the best to satisfy all
participants of this great event.
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President of Polish
Senior Golf Association




